Three lanes now open on Highway 407 ETR westbound
April 5, 2011, 5:00 p.m. EST

Three lanes of Highway 407 ETR westbound have re-opened at Highway 400. The other two westbound
lanes remain closed for a collision investigation.

The entrance to Highway 407 ETR westbound from Jane Street also remains closed.

Drivers should expect delays during this evening’s rush hours when travelling through this section of the
highway.

All access between Highway 407 ETR and Highway 400 in all directions remains open.
Eastbound lanes are not affected.
407 ETR apologizes for the inconvenience to drivers.
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